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Since the last report SF have undertaken the following: 
 
EV chargers 
SF made an application on behalf of the PC for the installation of two, free EV chargers at 
the village hall which would have provided a modest annual income for the parish.  Despite 
being approved by the PC an eleventh-hour objection from a small number of parishioners 
resulted in this being overturned and the installation did not proceed. 
 
Free home thermal imaging 
A member of SF undertook some training on the use of and interpretation of thermal 
imaging cameras.  Access to cameras was provided free of charge by Suffolk Climate Change 
Partnership.  On two of possibly the coldest nights of the year surveys were carried out in 
the village.  The uptake of this free service was very poor, but hopefully of use to those who 
participated. 
 
Community Energy 
Work on this project continues unabated.  SF have been awarded funding for a feasibility 
study which will take place later this year. 


